
From: William Westerling
To: Lemos, June
Subject: Re: Parking
Date: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 12:44:40 PM

Ms . Lemos I proof read my email and my phone number is actually 707. 357 1533  please update this

Sent from my iPhone

> On Oct 9, 2018, at 12:26 PM, William Westerling <purplewilly@att.net> wrote:
>
>
> Ms . Lemos .                                                                     My name is Bill Westerling   Gordon Westerlings son  I
am the owner of the Depot mall located at 401 north Main Street  and know that there is going to be a vote about the
parking situation behind my building  and. I would like it to be held over for at least 30  days while other property
owners and store  owners are notified and brought up to date in this matter  . I’m surprised that as of to date that I
was never notified since the Depot Mall is such an asset to the community and there are about. 9 stores there and
about 40 employees  . Most tourists who come to Fort Bragg  enter the mall  to shop or eat    So I’m asking for this 
30 day hold  It is my feeling that a vote of no action by the city is wrong and not leading to a better community  Any
body can reach me about this matter at 707 3571534.      Or write to me at.    Gordon and William Westerling p.o
box 2303 fort Bragg  ca 95437.                            
> Sent from my iPhone
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